Professional Institute of Dental Assisting, Inc.

1714 N. Randall Avenue
Janesville, Wisconsin 53545
(608) 751-4452

Professional Institute of Dental Assisting Scholarship Award

Professional Institute of Dental Assisting is accepting scholarship applications from
students pursing our eight week dental assisting course offered in September 2016. There
will be two scholarships awarded, each valued at $1000.00. The scholarships are
available to all students who are interested in our course. Scholarship applications must
be submitted at our location by July 15, 2016.

Application Requirements

1. Essay- A short essay (one page) describing the following:
What are your purpose and goals for a career in dental assisting?
What impact would a scholarship have for you?

2. Two letters of reference

(U8]

Resume of community involvement and/or extra-curricular activities

4. Fill out a school entrance application- applications can be submitted online or at
our location

Qualified applicants must be accepted in our state approved dental assisting course and
receive a certificate of completion prior to scholarship distribution.



